
To register or for more information

Contact Collette at collette@familypathways.org or 651-257-7905

Book Club

This Family Pathways Aging Services program is sponsored, in part, by a 2022 MBA Dementia Grant

from the Minnesota Department of Human Services and with support from local donors, cost share

participants, and Family Pathways Thrift Store revenue.

Please Join Us!

Finding Life in the 

Land of Alzheimer's

by Lauren Kessler

“There are many moments of grace and humor and deep

compassion in Finding Life in the Land of Alzheimer’s.

There are also moments of frustration, pain, loss, delusion,

fear, and exhaustion, and these are rendered as honestly

and carefully as are the experiences of joy and connection.

Kessler gives us the whole picture of Alzheimer’s,

shattering any number of myths—about those who have

the disease, their families, and those who care for them —

along the way and replacing those misconceptions with all

the depth, immediacy, and wisdom of lived experience.”

The book club’s meeting times and

locations will be determined based on

the preferences of book club members.


